
 

In celebration of The  

“Order Of Preachers”   

800th Anniversary   

The sisters of St. Dominic we will be  

Sponsoring A 

Youth Day. 

All youth from Neighboring high schools,  

elementary schools, parishes and parish 

youth groups are invited to attend! 

Keep an Eye out for more info coming soon! 


